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 December 31, 2013 
 

Family Dollar Burglary Suspects 
 

The Dallas Police Department is requesting the public’s assistance in identifying the below 
pictured suspects responsible for a burglary of a Family Dollar store. The burglary occurred on 
December 5, 2013, at 6:41 pm. One suspect distracted an employee while the other suspect 
entered the store office and took money from the business. 
 

 
 
 
The two suspects are described as Black males, in their early 20s. The first suspect is 
approximately 5’10” and weighs 160 pounds. The second suspect is approximately 6’00” and 
weighs 180 pounds. The vehicle used by the suspects is a gray 4 door sedan. 
 
Anyone having information regarding this offense is asked to contact Crime Stoppers at (214) 
373-TIPS (8477). Crime Stoppers will pay up to $5000 for information which leads to the arrest 
and indictment for this felony offense or any other felony offense. 
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